
 
From: Dushyant Mulani [mailto:dushyant@fffai.org]  
Sent: 10 August 2020 19:04 
To: anupam.prakash@icegate.gov.in; 'ICE GATE Customer care' 
Cc: dushyant@khimjipoonja.com; 'D Vijaykumar'; 'Swati Thakker -- FFFAI'; 'Shankar Shinde //FFFAI'; 
'SUDIP KUMAR DEY'; atree@fffai.org; 'Rajesh Verma'; rama@fffai.org; 'satyanarayana mandava'; 
'Alan Jose / Vice Chairman / FFFAI'; vinod@fffai.org; info@fffai.org 
Subject: RE: Problem in filing of bill of entry and shipping bill in ICEGATE System 
 
                                                                                           10.08.2020 
 
Mr. Anupam Prakash 
ADG (ICEGATE) 
Directorate General of System 
Indirect Taxes & Customs 
Central Revenue Building, I. P. Estate, 
New Delhi – 110 102 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
We would like to inform you that clearance of import and export consignment has been adversely 
affected due to problem in filing of bill of entry and shipping bills in ICEGATE System since morning 
today on All India basis. 
 
We seek your kind intervention for mitigating the issue. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For Federation of Freight Forwarders’ Associations in India 
        
Dushyant Mulani 
Honorary Secretary 
 


